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Auburn School Board Receives Audit Report 
(KLZA)  The Auburn School Board met Monday.  The Board received the annual audit report from
Julie Bauman in Falls City.  Bauman gave the district an unqualified rating which is the best report
she can give.  Superintendent Kevin Reiman discussed the audit report.  ( play audio :28 seconds ) 
Board members also continued their revisions to policies including early retirement and subsidiary
and auxiliary accounts during the meeting.  ( play audio :41 seconds )
The final agenda item was an executive session for the Board to conduct a self-evaluation. ( play
audio :20 seconds )  
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